
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Welome back!   We hope you all had a good half term. 
 
Owl Group Champions 
Congratulations to 
Hawks who were Owl 
Group Champions last 
term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Help Needed 
We will soon be launching an exciting programme to support reading in 
school and at home.  In order to get set up we are looking for parent or 
grandparent helpers who are regularly available to help catalogue our 
existing library. If you are able to help, please could you forward your 
details including a contact phone number for the attention of Mrs Ward 
by either a note or an email to: admin@grangefield.gloucs.sch.uk. 
 
 
Fun on the Astro 
Lunchtime on the infant playground has just got a lot more exciting with the arrival of the new play equipment.  As 
you can see from the pictures, the jumping sacks are a particular favourite.  
 

 
 
 

Date  Activity                                                                                         Date Activity 

2 March Y1A Class Assembly – 2.55pm start 30 March  Y1B Class Assembly – 2.55pm start 

2 March World Book Day 30 March Music Evening – 6.30pm start 

3 March FoGS Spring Cake Sale 4 April  Reception/KS1 Easter Movie night – 3.30-5.30pm 

6-12 March Assessment week – avoid time off this week 5 April KS2 Easter Movie night – 3.30-5.30pm  

6 & 7 March Parents Evening 7 April End of Term 4 

20-31 March The Big Pedal 24 April Term 5 Begins 

23 March Y4 Class Assembly – 2.55pm start W/b 8 May Y6 SATS week – no time off during this week 
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Well done to the following children who were 
awarded the Blue Card Award for outstanding 

achievement last term 

  

Reception Elowen & Harry C 

Year 1 Olivia L-H & Chloe K 

Year 2 Thomas 

Year 3 Milo 

Year 4 Lily H 

Year 5 Lauren  

Year 6 Jasper 

 

mailto:admin@grangefield.gloucs.sch.uk


 
 
 
 
PE Kit 
We are collecting old kit in the entrance hall for the rest of this term.  Any donations would 
be gratefully received. 
 
Reminder World Book Day - 2 March 2017 
Please join us to celebrate World Book Day.  Your children can dress up as a character from 
their favourite book.  Children can also bring in their books to show.  
 
FOGS Corner 
Next Friday 3 March, there will be a spring cake sale raising money for the school.   In previous cake sales we haven’t 
had so many cakes donated so please can you put a note in your calendars to donate cakes to be sure that every 
child gets one.  Thank you in advance for your help. 
 
Sport Round up 
 
Netball B Team – Report by Evie S and 
Evie Jane 
On Tuesday 7 February, the A and B 
netball team went to Bishops Cleeve 
Primary school for a netball match.  We 
were all excited, but nervous because 
this was the B team’s first ever match.  
The final score was 3-2 to Bishops 
Cleeve.  The goal scorers were Evie 
Jane and Evie S and the player of the 
match was Isabella. 
 
Netball match Grangefield vs Bishops Cleeve 
Amazingly Grangefield have triumphed over 
Bishops Cleeve Primary School.  Following an 
extremely tense match the final score was 10-5. 
Imogen was our captain and Meghan has 
successfully managed to achieve player of the 
match. Bishops Cleeve have been the hardest 
team so far that we’ve played against in the 
league. 
 
Netball match report by Meg and Damian 
On Tuesday 21 February we successfully won 
our match against Glenfall Primary School and 
the winning score was 20-2.  16 goals by Damian 
with Scarlett, Meg, Charlie and Tomi scoring 1 
goal.  This takes us through to the semi-finals.  
Thanks to the parents for transporting us to 
Glenfall.  Player of the match was Tomi (for his excellent 
defending) and Damian for his outstanding goal scoring ability. 
 
Clubs 
Just to confirm that Infantastics will continue this term too, so if 
your child went last term and would like to take part this term, 
they can turn up as usual. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
Mrs Lewis/Mrs Freeman 
 

Well done to the last weeks Super Achievers who 
have each earned a certificate and  
10 Owl Merits for their Owl Group 

Reception Ethan, Harry, Tommie, Lola and 
Finley 

Year 1 Giselle, Gabriel, Alfie B and Evie 

Year 2 Molly and Sophie M 

Year 3 Leo B and Reggie 

Year 4 Lola and Lily W 

Year 6 Joshua and Ethan C 

  
 

 

 


